
 

 

 

 

June 23, 2025 

 

 

To:    President Tomanek and the Duluth City Council 

From:   Alyssa Denham, Acting City Clerk 

Re: Petition Ordinance Report 

 

 

A petition supporting a proposed ordinance amendment prepared by the Duluth Tenants Union and 
Housing Justice Center entitled, “Tenant Right to Repair in Residential Rental Property” was submitted to 
the city clerk’s office.  The petition has been reviewed and the signatures verified.   

The number of signatures of qualified electors of the city of Duluth needed for a sufficient petition to be 
submitted to a vote of the people at the next general municipal election is 2,819 (10% of 28,187 total 
ballots cast at the last preceding general municipal election at which members of the council were 
elected). 

The undersigned hereby certifies that the petition is sufficient with 3,752 valid signatures of electors of 
the city of Duluth.   

 

_________________________________ 
Alyssa Denham, Interim City Clerk 
 

 


